THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

Madison 6

DEPARTMENT OF BACTERIOLOGY

January 19, 1954

Professors H. A. Lardy, 200 Enzyme Institute Josh Lederberg, 202 Genetics

Gentlemen:

Just before leaving I received a copy of a letter from Dr. Kluyver to Dr. Peterson. You recall I asked Dr. Peterson to obtain information from Kluyver as to when he expected to be in this country.

I enclose a copy of his relevant remarks. It would appear that Dr. Kluyver would be willing and even appreciate an invitation to give a lecture here.

Because of the time coming as it does in April when I have the June issue of B.R. to get out plus going to our national meeting, I do not feel that I could be active in making arrangements for Dr. Kluyver's visit. If you two wish to undertake this, I would be happy to support any application to an appropriate fund for a modest stipend for him.

Sincerely,

Perry W. Wilson

Professor of Bacteriology

PWW:lh